
From: Daniel Dominguez
To: Eads, Cristina, EMNRD; Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] RE: N Line (nRM2006235833) Closure Samples
Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 12:05:47 PM

Sampling for the N Line (nRM2006235833) has changed to Friday, October 23, 2020 at 7 am.
Excavation is taking longer than we thought..
 
Thank you,
 
Daniel Dominguez
Sr. Project Manager
Hungry Horse, LLC
(mobile) 575-441-2504
ddominguez@hungry-horse.com
 
 
 

From: Eads, Cristina, EMNRD <Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 2:21 PM
To: Daniel Dominguez <ddominguez@hungry-horse.com>; Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
<OCD.Enviro@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: N Line (nRM2006235833) Closure Samples
 
Thank you for the sampling notification for NRM2006235833 N-LINE LEAK @ 30-025-35251. If there
is any change in the sampling time/date of October 21, 2020 at 7 am, please notify the OCD as soon
as possible. Please note that if no OCD representative is onsite at the notified time, continue per
19.15.29 NMAC.
 
Thank you,
 
Cristina Eads | 505-670-5601
 

From: Daniel Dominguez <ddominguez@hungry-horse.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 11:51 AM
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Enviro@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] N Line (nRM2006235833) Closure Samples
 
We will be collecting composite closure samples on the N Line (nRM2006235833) on Wednesday,
October 21, 2020 at 7 am.
This is our 48 hour notice.
 
Thank you,
 
Daniel Dominguez
Sr. Project Manager
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